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Designation Request for 650 Sanatorium Road: Received by staff August 22, 2017

July 4, 2017

Dear Jeremy Parsons,

We the undersigned, are residents living in the vicinity of 650 Sanatorium
Road and are seeking to have this property designated under the Ontario
Heritage Act.

We believe that there is significant history associated with this house and
would like to see it protected.

For the purposes of continued communication, please contact Deb Clinton,
debclinton@rogers.com .

Thank you,
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Designation Request for 672 Sanatorium Road: Received by staff October 16, 2017

October 16,2017

Dear leremy,

Please accept this letter on behalf of a group of residents on West 33 Streetregardinga request for 650
Sanatorium and 672 Sanatorium be considered for historical designation.

Thank You,

Deb Clinton





